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Please support this bill! Circuses are inherently cruel to animals. Trainers use electric 

prods and bull-hooks to force them to perform tricks. They live their lives in fear and 

have to stay in their traveling crates for over 90% of their lifetime. This bill would stop 

them from bringing these animals here and encourage them to retire the animals to 

sanctuaries where they belong! 


